
A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHER 
Hello parents! Parent/Teacher  

conferences are next week. If you 

have not done so yet, sign up either 

by returning the second page of 

this newsletter or through the 

SignUpGenius link on our Weebly 

Home Page.  
 

   

    

  

  

  

CONTACT INFO 

bhuneycutt 

@k12albemarle.org 

434-823-4800 

 

THIS WEEK’S HOMEWORK 
Mon:  Read 15 Minutes 

Tue:  Read 15 Minutes 

Wed:  Read 15 minutes 

Thurs: Read 15 minutes 

Please send in or email a family photo to 

add to Our Family picture wall. 

Please bookmark 

huneycutt.weebly.com  

Mrs. Huneycutt’s Class 

Crozet Elementary 

Grade 2 

 

Issue 7, October 8 

   Oct. 12 Farmers Day in PE  

Oct. 13 Half Day for Students 

Oct. 18-21 Parent Teacher Conferences 

Oct. 28  Book Character Day  

 and Fall Party 

Oct. 28  End of First Quarter 

Oct. 29, Nov. 1 Teacher Workdays 

Nov. 2 Election Day, No School 

Nov. 10 Half Day for Students 

 

 

 

 

LAST WEEK’S HIGHLIGHTS 

Literacy: My Little Sister Ate One Hare, 

Dogs Don’t Wear Sneakers, Click Clack Moo, 

Alexander and the Terrible Day, Horrible… 

Writing: silly sentences and stories 

Math: multiple strategies to solve story 

problems with + and - two digit numbers, 

telling time to the half hour 

Spanish: colors and numbers, number bingo 

Science: Matter: changes in states, 

experiments with balloons, popsicles, 

chocolate, and the water cycle demonstration 

Other Fun Stuff: STEAM: Scratch coding 

with Mr. Squires 
 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 
Hello parents! We have several 

half days, holidays, and special 

events coming up. Take special 

note of the Important Dates, 

below. Up first is “Dress Like 

a Farmer” Day, which will be 

celebrated in PE this coming 

Tuesday.  

Our SEL coach, Ms. Vining, 

would like to provide families 
with information to help  
support their children during 
vaccinations. Please see the 
vaccination flyer attached to the 
newsletter e-mail.  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     

Virtual Parent-Teacher 

Conferences are next 

week! 

Click here to go to the Sign-Up Genius link, 

also attached to this newsletter email. 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Weston 

10/12 
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